IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR TRAVELLERS TO KENYA

From June 20th, 2022, the Ministry of Health issued the following COVID-19 protocols and guidelines:

1. All International travelers arriving in the country and who are fully vaccinated are exempted from the requirement of a PCR test and are exempted from quarantine upon arrival in the country.

2. All unvaccinated travelers arriving at any port of entry into Kenya are required to be in possession of a negative COVID-19 PCR test result conducted not more than 72 hours before departure regardless of the route of entry.

3. Unvaccinated travelers arriving at any point of entry will be subjected to rapid antigen test at their own cost. Any person who tests positive on antigen RDT is subjected to entry PCR test at their own further cost and self-isolate as per isolation guidelines.

4. All passenger service vehicles, train, and domestic air flight services to continue operations at full conveyance capacity.

5. Regarding wearing of face masks, the mandatory wearing of face mask in open public spaces where one is not in close proximity with another remains optional. However, one is required to wear a mask when in contact with other people in closed/confined spaces such as in PSVs, Aircrafts, offices (Government/private), supermarkets, marketplaces of worship.

6. All in person indoor meetings to continue at full capacity of the venue if all the participants are fully vaccinated. All attendees are required to wear a facemask at their meeting venues. All participants in in-person meetings are required to show proof of vaccination.

7. All in-person worship shall continue at full holding capacity if all the congregants and worshipers are fully vaccinated. Congregants are required to wear their face masks while inside the places of worship.

